
Mediation delivers pay rise in non-profit social 
care

 Norway 

Trade unions, including Fagforbundet, have secured a new agreement covering a range of 
services in the non-profit social care sector following two days of mediation. Workers will get a 
pay increase of at least NOK 7800 (€710) backdated to 1 May 2022 and there will be a new pay 
table that, over the long term, will provide equal treatment for employees on the basis of 
education and experience and a boost in the minimum wage rates for many. There will also be 
improvements to allowances for unsocial hours. The agreement applies to employees in a range 
of non-profit organisations in child and other welfare services.
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